
The Norwich Trails Committee is to hold its monthly meeting at 7:00 PM on Wednesday June 7, 2017, at the Norwich 

Historical Society (corner of Main and Elm Streets). 
 

Potential items for the agenda include 1) reports on trail work completed since the last meeting, 2) trail work needed in the 

next several weeks, 3) update on continuing discussions about the Gile Mountain Trail and possible changes in 

regulations, 4) update on a projected new trail between Main Street and the Dresden playing fields, 5) update on plans and 

field surveys for other proposed new trails and reroutes, 6) any other old business, and 7) any new business. 

 

The Norwich Trails Committee provides review, planning, and work for the construction, maintenance, use, and mapping 

of Norwich Trails open to the public. Members of the public are cordially invited to attend and participate in the meetings 

and trail work sessions of the committee. 

 

George Clark for the Norwich Trails Committee 

 


